[bookmark: _GoBack]RESOLUTION OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF BENTON
COUNTY, MISSISSIPPI DECLARING ITS INTENTION TO SELL
USED VEHICLES/EQUIPMENT
	WHEREAS, the Board of Supervisors of Benton County, Mississippi, desires to give notice that it intends to sell used equipment/vehicles for and on behalf of the Board of Supervisors and Benton County Sheriff’s Department to the highest bidder for cash; and
	WHEREAS, existing laws provide that proper notice of the intention of the Board to accomplish these things should be given in the manner and form required by law;
	NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Board of Supervisors of Benton County, Mississippi, said notice to be substantially as follows:
1. That notice of the intention of the Board to sell used equipment to the highest bidder for cash, be given as required by law, as follows:
1.  VIN # - 1FTEW1E56KKC91478 – 2019 Ford F150 – Can be viewed by calling the Benton County Sheriff’s Department – 662-224-8941.
Board reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive any formality in bids, to accept in whole or in part such bid or bids as may be deemed in the best interest of the county.
Sealed bids for the sale of said items will be received at the office of the Clerk of this Board, Benton County Chancery Clerk, P. O. Box 218, Ashland, Mississippi 38603, 662-224-6300 until 10:00 o’clock A.M. on Tuesday, March 10, 2020.  Published by order of the Board of Supervisors of Benton County, Mississippi this the 31st day of January, 2020.  
							



Publish Dates: February 19th and February 26th 

	THIS, the 31st day of January, 2020. 
	 _________________________________
	  RICKY PIPKIN, PRESIDENT
	BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
	          BENTON COUNTY, MISSISSIPPI



